7:00 PM meeting called to order
· Jeff Toler from Dick’s Sporting Goods talked about the Dicks weekend which will be March 5th and 6th.  20% off everything in the store except some select items.  20% is good on all online orders placed in the store.
· Griffen Kirkwood from the Boston Cannons presented this year’s schedule and pricing options
· Mark West from I1 Biometrics showed his product which mounts to a helmet and measures impact.  While the product does not diagnose concussions it will show impact.   Sells for $139.99 per unit
· January minutes- we had a motion to accept and a second and they were ratified
· US Lacrosse Level 2 clinic in Bow on March 19th and Level one in Exeter on the 20th.  Bret will contact all programs that do not use Bolingers insurance to show the benefits. There will be a folder created in the documents section of our website that is marked US Lacrosse.  There will be a list of Best Practice Policies in there .  US lacrosse has come out with a website to purchase mailing cards and Banners.  Go to www.uslacrosse.prismdc.com/uslacrosse.  There will be a ADM webinar on the ADM model this Friday.  The webinar will be post on the US Lacrosse website.
· Boys VP- Check US Lacrosse website for CEP level 1 and 2 for classes in your area.  Because of new age requirements waivers to play down will be hard to get until we see how the new rule plays out.   
· Girls VP- - Check US Lacrosse website for CEP level 1 and 2 for classes in your area.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Boys Officials- Finished training in Londonderry for new officials 31 new officials of which 28 are youth.  Closing for Wolfeboro class is Feb. 25th.  Level 2 clinic will be held at Londonderry on March 6th.  Rules interpretation meetings will be held on March 7th in Nashua, March 10th in Hampstead and April 4th in Exeter.
· Girl Officials- Classes begin in Concord on Feb. 13th and 20th.
· President Report
A. Dicks weekend.  Planned which programs who will be covering the stores.  
B. NHYLA night at the Monarchs on March 12th, play 4 the cure will be there.
C. Team registration need to be in by March 1st There is a $40.00 late fee after that.
D. We got three volunteers to cover the scheduling committee.  
E. Looking for a pilot program to do the badge program.  
F. Talked about new rule changes for both boys and girls.  
9:00 Motion to Adjourn seconded and accepted.  
